
HIGH STREET & PARK STREET 
BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT

Phase 2 of the High Street and Park Street Bridge Rehabilitation Project 
will begin May 11,  2015. During this phase of construction, the  Park 
Street Bridge will be CLOSED to vehicle traffic as follows:

PARK STREET BRIDGE CLOSURE SCHEDULE
May 11,2015 – August 14, 2015

Sunday through Thursday
8:30 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.

Schedule subject to change

Detour signs will be in place to guide motorists around the closure
area. When traveling through the construction and detour areas,
motorists are advised to exercise caution and adhere to all traffic
regulations.

For marine traffic, please refer to “Coast Guard Local Notice to
Mariners.”

To subscribe to the construction schedule updates, please visit the
Public Works Agency’s website at www.acgov.org/pwa.

For more information, call the Construction Department at 
(510) 670-5591.
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